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JOAN MARIE

“DEAR SAINT JOSEPH SCHOOL STAFT,

Y FAMILIES, AND STUDENTS,

I WOULD LIKE TO OFFER MY
SINCEREST THANKS FOR THE
CONTINUED PRAYERS FOR ME. I
AM BEING WELL CARED FOR RIGHT
NOW AT THE ST. JOSEPH LIVING
CENTER. I KEEP ALL OF YOU IN MY
DAILY PRAYERS. AS I REFLECT ON
MYV 51 YEARS OF TEACHING, I AM
FILLED WITH GREAT JOY THAT I
HAVE BEEN ABLE TO SHARE MY

CATHOLIC FAITH WITH MY

STUDENTS AND ALL OF YOU. IT

HAS BEEN A GREAT BLESSING IN,

MV LIFE. =2
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